River Oaks Trace Property Owners Association
Special Meeting, 23 September 2021

A special meeting was held on 23 September 2021 for the election of new
members of the Board of Directors. Fifty-two percent of the voting percentages
were present, meaning a quorum was present.

After voting was held and percentages were added, a motion was made to accept
all nominees. There was no dissent to this motion. The new Board members
elected were:

Carrie Owens
Kami Castillo
Linda Landis
Donna Welch
Mike Marshall
Jim Pratt

At the conclusion of the meeting, two members asked to be removed from the
Board. These are Kami Castillo and Donna Welch. This leaves the new Board of
Directors as follows:

Carrie Owens
Linda Landis
Mike Marshall
Jim Pratt




